

MEMORANDUM

FOR

ALL BOC PROMOTIONS CONCERNS

ATTN

PROMOTEES

FROM

GLADYS F. ROSALES, CESE

Deputy Commissioner, IAG

SUBJECT

Refrain from following up with CSCFO-DPWH on

Status of Promotions

DATE

January 16, 2018

- 1. All promotees are advised to refrain from inquiring or following-up from the Civil Service Commission Field Office- Department of Public Works and Highways (CSCFO-DPWH) as we are still awaiting the status of verification of eligibility from CSC Regional Office-National Capital Region (CSCRO-NCR), and the Professional Regulation Commission (PRC), as a pre-requisite to processing attestations.
- 2. In line with this, BOC promotees are hereby directed to inquire directly from the Human Resource Management Division (HRMD), this Bureau, for any concerns, inquiries, and follow-ups on promotions.
 - 3. For information and strict compliance.